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Webber, 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

DIanna 

ContactOPSB 
Friday, August 19, 2011 10:18AM 
Webber, Dianna 
Pawley, Jonathan 
FW: OPSB-ContactUs 
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This came in on the OPSB Contact Us 

Original Message 
From: OPSB-ContactUs [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 10:06 AM 
To; ContactOPSB 
Subject; OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at; Aug 19, 2011 10:05 AM ^ 

CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: William 
LAST__NAME: Rinehart 
EMAIL: lindarinehart75@vahoo.com 
PHONE^NUMBER: 740-965-9182 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 930 Joe Walker Road 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Sunbury 
STATE: OH 
ZIP:43074 
COUNTY: Delaware 
COUNTRY; USA 
COMPANY_NAME; American Electric Power 
CASE_NUMBER: 111313 
COMMENTS: This is about the Vassell Substation Project that AEP will be building right behind my house. A 
forty acre substation. The noise from this Substation and the Electric Lines are going to be unbearable!! We had 
a friend who checked out a simalar Substation in Indianapolis and she said she was .3 miles from it and the 
humming was very loud, and it was in the middle of the day. Sun shinning a beautiftil day out. The lady she 
talked to who lived right beside of this Substation told her that the Humming never stops!! I am very sensitive 
to noise and light, I will not be able to sleep, with all that noise going on in back of my house. AEP's layout of 
the Substation shows it 800 feet from our property, but two of AEP's officials has told me that it will be 550 ft. 
from our property. The transmission tines (electric lines) are 150 feet from our property line, then they angle out 
about halfway another 200 feet. 

We have a beautiful water front property!!! We were planning to stay here the rest of our lives!! We've worked 
hard to get everything the way we wanted it. We've put so much money and hard work into this place. Now 
AEP is destroying it all. I feel they should be responsible for relocating us. Our Appraisel of our home came out 
at $300,000. It would cost us double that to reproduce the same thing we have. 

I'm hoping the Siting Board will help us to settle out of court with AEP!!! 
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